Hawkley Hall High School

Carr Lane, Wigan WN3 5NY | T: 01942 204640

E: admin@hhhs.net | W: www.hhhs.net

Headteacher: Mr P. Rimmer



'The school's work to promote pupils' personal development and welfare is outstanding'. (Ofsted)

March 2019

Dear Parent,

During this academic year we have consulted with staff and students about the possibility of changing the school uniform. The outcome of the consultation is that the majority of our students take pride in wearing the current uniform and are reluctant to change it; therefore, no changes will be made.

All the information regarding uniform, jewellery and makeup can be found on the parents' section of the school website and I would encourage you to refer to this. Our main suppliers AC sports and Slaters to can advise you appropriately when making your purchases.

Finally, may I take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support, it is always greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Mr P Rimmer Headteacher













